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Karen Rae - Fwd: Nundah Bank Third Track - Environmental Assessment

N

From: Lisa Chan

To: Karen Rae

Date: 5/10/2011 4:28 PM

Subject: Fwd: Nundah Bank Third Track - Environmental Assessment

Council's submission on Nundah Bank Third Track

>>> "Thlein, Mark" <mihlein@singleton.nsw.gov.au> 5/10/2011 4:26 pm >>>
Dear Lisa '

Singleton Councils main issue of concern is in relation to impact on local road infrastructure as follows;

e Heavy vehicle damage to Middle Falbrook Road Bridge - it is unclear in the EA the extent to which
this has been addressed even though the road provides access to one private property only.

e While the EA concludes the volume of construction related traffic over the local road network will not
adversely impact on capacity and safety, Council would request their be an agreement in place to
rectify any damage caused to road and bridge infrastructure as a consequence of the project.

e Any work proposed work within a road reserve will need an approval from Singleton Council under
Section 138 of the Roads Act.

Regards

Mark Ihlein

Director Planning & Regulated Services
Singleton Council

Phone; 02 65 787 330

Email; mihlein@singleton.nsw.gov.au

This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information and is
intended only to be read or used by the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any use,
distribution, disclosure or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Confidentiality and legal privileged
attached to this email (including any attachments) are not waived or lost by reason of its mistaken delivery
to you. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify us immediately by telephone or
email.
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